
Works Notification  October 2020 Road 

 

 

Victor Harbor Road Duplication 
Site Investigation Works  
 
Dear Resident / Business Owner, 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport is continuing to plan for the Victor Harbor Road 
Duplication.  This project will significantly improve safety and journey reliability for commuters and 
visitors across the region. 

We have received valuable feedback from the local community over the past year. This has been 
provided to our engineering and design team for consideration as the concept designs are developed.  

To inform the concept design development, it is important that we continue to undertake site investigations 
to better understand the existing conditions. These include: 

 Location of underground services utilising targeted pot holing methods 
 Geotechnical drilling 
 Flora and fauna assessments along the road corridor 

Works will generally occur during the daytime Monday to Saturday from Monday, 12 October until late 
November, however it may be necessary for some activities to occur at night when traffic volumes are lower.   

There will be some localised speed and lane restrictions around site investigations.  Road users are advised 
to observe road signage and take care when workers are on site.  Pedestrians may also be temporarily 
detoured for short distances and will be directed to a safe alternative. 

In the event that access to your property is required for these works, we will contact you directly to obtain 
your permission and discuss the nature of the works. 

We will write to you again to provide an opportunity for you to view and comment on the concept design. We 
anticipate that there will be a concept design ready to present to the community later this year. 

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns by phoning 1300 794 
880 or emailing dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au. 

You can also find more information and sign-up for the project mailing list at our project website: 
dit.sa.gov.au/vhrd 

 

Kind regards, 

Community Relations and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
Department for Infrastructure and Transport 
 #16145681


